
May 2, 2018

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland,

Acadia
Advancing the Clean Energy Future Center

Boston, MA

Hartford, CT

New York, NY

Providence, RI

Rockport, ME

Ottawa, ON, Canada

Enclosed please find an original and six copies ofAcadia Center’s comments regarding DE 1 7-189, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Petition to Approve Batter Storage Pilot Program.

If you have any questions about this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

EllerIHaw
Senior Policy Analyst, Energy Systems and Carbon Markets
Acadia Center

802649.1140

,HPjC iBP&15

cc: Service list via electronic mail


